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The NCERA-199 committee requests that this project be allowed to retain its number.  This number is 

known to beef cattle industry groups, particularly breed associations and allied industry.  For example, 

NCERA-199 has committee members from the American Angus Association, the American Simmental 

Association, the American-International Charolais Association, and Igenity (an animal genomics 

company).  These members participate in meetings and take information back to their constituents.  

Therefore, this number is known in the academic community and the industry. 

Approved by: Christina Hamilton, NCRA Assistant Director 


